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Ref: ISWK/2022-23/GEN/05 

12th April 2022 
 

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS 
[ALL CLASSES] 

 
 
Dear All, 
 
Greetings from ISWK 
 

Please note, the school will be closed on Sunday 17th April 2022, on account of Easter. 

Normal classes will resume from Monday, 18th April 2022. 

 

The Administrative Office, the Accounts Office and the Fee Counter will remain closed on 

17th April 2022. 

 

We wish you all a blessed season. 
  
 
 
D. N. Rao 
Principal  
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